
Virginia 4-H Educational Centers 

We are excited to welcome back our campers and staff to camp this summer!    Here are some 

of the plans we have in place to provide a safe camp community.  (updated 2/28)  

All campers must provide proof of a 

negative COVID test within 7 days 

prior to the beginning of camp OR 

provide a 14-day symptom screening 

for the camper and family           

members.  By utilizing the symptom 

screening, campers must restrict their 

close contact with those outside the 

family for the duration of the 14-day 

period. 

Expect a “touchless” check in          

procedure upon your arrival.   Staff 

will greet you at your vehicle and 

whisk your camper away to begin 

their camp experience.  To reduce 

the number of people at camp at 

one time, check-in procedures and 

times will be staggered. 

We will follow health       

guidelines and expect all 

campers and staff to wear a 

mask. 

Our Dining Halls will operate at 

reduced capacity and outdoor 

dining will be an option.       

Campers will stay with their 

group for all meals served.   

Cabin and lodge layouts will be 

modified to address social     

distancing and group size.  

Campers do not need to wear 

masks while sleeping.    

We will continually monitor and 

adapt our camp schedule and     

activities as needed to maintain 

social distancing and safe use of 

all program equipment.   

Our staff team are continually      

using resources to adapt            

operations including:  The         

American Camp  Association,    

Virginia Department of Health,            

Association for Camp Nurses and 

the Center for Disease Control  

and Prevention. 

We are following all of the 

recommended guidelines for 

health and safety including 

best practices for cleaning and 

sanitizing our facilities.   

Children need camp– now 

more than ever.  We are here 

to support you.   

 


